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LICN held Annual Installation Dinner - January 17
February 27, 2012 - Long Island

On January 17, Fox Hollow Inn was the site of the the Annual Installation Dinner for LICN directors
and executive board that is open to members only and free for them. It has proven to be a great way
to start the New Year, helps build enthusiasm and serves as a catalyst for forming new business
connections. Many were patrticularly interested in learning about the exciting new direction LICN will
take in 2012. Many new members attended and used the evening to learn how to best utilize their
LICN membership and its many perks.

At any moment one could look around the room and see the members actively engaged in
conversation. The seasoned members offering advice and information to the newer ones. That is
one of the main goals of LICN and that is to train, mentor and encourage those new to the
commercial arena so they can be more professional and better partners. As time passed the
excitement grew for free raffle prizes that everyone has become accustomed to A few moments
were set aside to thank our sponsors and recognize how important they are to the success of our
group.
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